


Pre-Veterinary Club
Meeting Minutes
October 28th, 2010
Call to order
Nathan O’Brate called to order the general body meeting of the Pre-Veterinary Club at 7:30 pm on November 4th, 2010 in Weber. 
Roll call
1) The following persons were present: President- Maura Cornell (NP), Vice President- Nate O’Brate, Secretary-Nolan McClain, Fundraising Chairs- Elizabeth/Maddie Community Service- Lindsay Beardall, Ashley Eisenbarth (NP), Communications-Alyssa Goehri, Zoo Laision- Emma Faulkner, Treasurer- Todd Luttgeharm, Social- Becky Wical (NP), Special Events- Julia Milligan, Ag Rep- Maliha Mithani, A&S Rep- Annie Weber, Historian- Taylor Boles
2) 

Officer Announcements
3) President [Maura Cornell]
· Not Present
4) Vice-President [Nate O’Brate] 
· Thanks for coming to the wet lab. Send some feedback to Maura. Be thinking about sponsors for Ag council for points toward the most active member award. Looking for a new Ag Council rep for the spring semester. Deadline to deposit for 2011 symposium is Dec 2nd  $50. T-shirts will be here eventually 
5) Secretary [Nolan McClain] 
· Active Member List
(1) Nolan will take care of the active member list for the rest of the semester. 
6) Treasurer [Todd Luttgeharm]
· Pay fo yo shit
7) Arts & Science Representative [Annie Weber]
· A&S getting together some weekend. Also wanted to get a study group organized
8) College of Agriculture Representative [Maliha Mithani]
· Not present
9) Communications Chair [Alyssa Goehri]
· If your not getting emails let me know
10) Special Events [Julia Milligan]
· Next meeting, having a lady from riley county humane society and talking about volunteering opportunities
11) Social Events [Becky Wical]
· Not Present
12) Historian [Taylor Boles]
· Still working on the website. 
13) Zoo Liaison [Emma Faulkner]
· Starting to plan the spring zoo trip. Thinking about the KC zoo
14) Fundraising Chairs [Maddy Anders and Elizabeth Clark]
· Sign up for football concessions. We have basketball filled up. 
15) Community Service [Lindsay Beardall, Ashley Eisenbarth]
· Send Lindsay an email if you worked at the spooktacular. Bring dog food at the Christmas party for credit
Speaker
Dr. Elmore, Associate Dean of Admissions for College of Veterinary Medicine
Adjournment
Vice President Nathan O’Brate adjourned the meeting at 7:58
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